
TPS Bulletin 16 September 2024 
Week 10 Term 3 

A message from the Principal…………….. 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

What a busy term we have had! Well done to all our students for their hard work and great 

sportsmanship throughout Term 3. Thank you to our dedicated staff and parents for all their    

support for our students!  

 

Athletics Carnival  

In week 7, we had a fantastic day at the oval for our Tammin Meckering Athletics Carnival.  

Everyone tried hard at all the events and cheered each other on! Thank you again to all our  

parent volunteers for making the day possible!  

  

Congratulations to our winners:  

Lyra Hocking (1/2 Champion Girl) 

Matilda Swann (1/2 R/U Champion Girl) 

Xavier Jackson (1/2 R/U Champion Boy) 

Nina Jones (3/4 R/U Champion Girl) 

Nate Langford (5/6 Champion Boy)  

 

Well done to Nate, Claire and Nina for representing Tammin at the Interschool Athletics Carnival 

held in Cunderdin last week.  

 

Behaviour Expectations  

Each week Tammin PS chooses a behaviour focus that students must demonstrate to earn raffle 

tickets. Those students who demonstrate the behaviour focus may even get their photo on our 

entry way! Well done Marlee and Malakai for demonstrating last week’s focus ‘Learn from your 

mistakes.’ Make sure to check out the entry way window each day!  

 

Also on our entry way is WOW Work of the Week! Well done Carl for having the first piece of work 

displayed by receiving 100% on his recent spelling test!  

 

Public School Review  

Tammin PS will be participating in a Public School Review in Term 1, 2025. 

“All Western Australian public schools are reviewed by the Department of Education’s Public 

School Accountability directorate. A review gives assurance to the local community, the Minister 

for Education and Training and the Director General about the performance of public schools in 

delivering high quality education to students. The review acknowledges the achievements of 

the school and gives feedback to support the Principal and staff with their improvement  

planning.” 

 

The Public School Review is based on the following 6 domains  

1. Relationships and Partnerships  

2. Learning Environment  

3. Leadership 

4. Use of Resources 

5. Teacher Quality  

6. Student Achievement and Progress  

 

Staff are currently working together to review and analyse our current process and create  

improvement plans based on our findings. Tammin PS are welcoming of feedback from parents 

and community- both positive and constructive- to support our upcoming work with the Public 

School Review team.  

 

Term Planner 

• Friday 20 September - 
Last Day of Term 3  

• Tuesday 8 October -  
Term 4 Commences  

• Wednesday 23 October - 
Merit Certificate Assembly 

• Wednesday 6 November 
School Council &               
P&C Meeting  

• Tuesday 10 December - 
End of Year Presentation 
Evening at KEP 

• Thursday 12 December - 
Last day of Term 4 

 

Future Dates 

2024 School  
Development Days 

Monday 7 October 

Friday 13 December 
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Izzy the Lizard came to visit to teach us 

all about road safety.  

The students  

celebrated book 

week by dressing 

up as their  

favourite book 

character.  



Thank you to Meckering Primary School for hosting 

Wellbeing Day on Thursday 22 August.  

The students enjoyed completing all the planned          

activities. Floor ball, painting/drawing, Lego towers, 

gratitude trees, friendship bracelets and scavenger 

hunts. Finishing the day off with a play at the Cunderdin 

Park on the way home.  
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Scitech Incursion  

Wednesday 28 August  

The K-6 learners enjoyed 

the Hands on Show and  

Mystery Hunter Show and 

workshop, with the team 

from Scitech. 



5 

Thank you to all the Dads, Uncles, Grandads 

and Carers who attended our Father’s Day 

Event on Thursday 29 August. The Students all 

enjoyed competing in Athletics games against 

the competitive parents and finished the 

afternoon with a Kebab BBQ lunch.  
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Well done to all our students for         

competing in the Athletics Carnival 

against Meckering Primary School on 

 Friday 30 August.  
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Congratulations to our  

Merit Certificate Award winners  

and the K-2 Class for a fantastic 

job with their entertaining  

assembly item.  



Last Monday we welcomed our newest learners 

to our junior classroom to the first of the Kindy 

 orientation sessions. They enjoyed many 

fun activities with Miss Wackett and Mrs Dixon. 

We can not wait to see you again at our Term 4 

Orientation days.  

8 



Interschool Athletics Carnival 
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Well done to our Interschool athletics team who joined forces with Meckering 

Primary School and Merredin College to competed in Cunderdin on Friday. Our 

students represented our school as Tammin Role Models and demonstrated 

great determination and sportsmanship.  



Tuesday  

20 August 2024 
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